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From: Zubertowski Karen
Sent: 31 January 2024 11:06
To: CDST Central inbox
Subject: FW: Lyme - Withdrawal of Planning Application NP/CEC/0323/0337

From: Simon Richards <simon@landstudio-uk.com>
Sent: 31 January 2024 09:25
To: Keeley John < >
Cc: Nisbet, Helen < >; Lewis, Adam < >
Subject: Lyme - Withdrawal of Planning Application NP/CEC/0323/0337

This email originated from outside the Authority’s email system.

Exercise your training to determine if you should open links or attachments. If you think the
content could be malicious click 'Phish Alert' in Outlook. Delete it if you consider it to be SPAM.

Good morning John,

I hope you are well?

Further to a great deal of discussion over the past number of weeks, our client, the National Trust have taken the
decision to withdraw the planning application for the relocation of the car parking at Lyme. As I say, this isn’t a
decision that has been taken lightly but it is clear there are a number of key sticking points that require further
discussion internally and with yourselves as the park authority. On this basis, our view is that further time is required
to reconsider the project and establish the best way to take it forward through the planning system.

Following this email I would appreciate it if you could respond to me to confirm the application has been withdrawn
with immediate effect.

Thank you John.

Kind regards,

Simon.

Simon Richards CMLI
Director
t. 
m. 

Connecting People with Nature
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This email is intended for the above named only, is strictly confidential and
may also be legally privileged. Please notify the sender and then immediately
and permanently delete it.




